

St. Peter's Catholic Primary School Weekly Bulletin

Email: office@stpetershinckley.net Website: www.stpetershinckley.net Twitter:@stpetershinck



23rd February 2022



This week's statement to live by "We try to use words that make the world a happier place".

Our next School Mass is on Wednesday 2nd March

Ash Wednesday Service



Friday's Act of Worship will be led by

Headteacher

Payments for after-school sports clubs are now due. Please make your payment via ParentPay and return your reply slip to the office. Thank you.

A reminder that there is a final practice for the Swimming Gala next Monday 28th February. The Gala is on Saturday 5th March for selected pupils.

World Book Day will be celebrated on Friday 4th March.

Pupils are encouraged to dress up as a character from their favourite book for the day. No Superhero outfits or Football kits please. World Book Day Tokens will be sent home next week that you can swap for a special £1 book or put towards any book purchase from most retailers (£2.99 or above).

Reduced Menu

We have now managed to change the published menu on ParentPay to reflect the new temporary reduced menu. Hopefully this will help prevent any confusion when ordering. Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions.



Diary Dates

Monday 28th February - Swimming Gala practice Wednesday 2nd March - Whole School Mass - Ash Wednesday Wednesday 2nd March - Gymnastics Competition Friday 4th March - World Book Day Saturday 5th March - Swimming Gala Last week's House Cup winner St Teresa.





St. Peter's Catholic Primary School Weekly Bulletin

Email: office@stpetershinckley.net Website: www.stpetershinckley.net Twitter:@stpetershinck



Star of the week awards



Year 6 - Atcyaa for brilliant perseverance in Maths.

Year 5 - Mykey M for super Maths work.

Year 4 - all of Year 4 for being superstars at Beaumanor.

Year 3 - Emilia for super concentration and perseverance in Maths.

Year 2 - Lottie for being kind and helpful.

Year 1 - All of Year 1 for trying their best this week!



If you'd like any more info please email stpetershinckleypta@googlemail.com, find us on facebook @stpetersschoolpta or speak to Amy McDonald in the playground.